
The City of Irvine, in partnership with the Orange County 
Armenian Genocide Memorial Committee, is hosting a site 
dedication for the future Armenian Genocide Memorial to 
be located in the Great Park. 

The City of Irvine is home to a large and active Armenian 
American community, and the memorial will serve as an 
abstract or personified concept representing a memorial-
izing of the tragedies of the past, the present thriving 
community, and the hopeful aspirations for the future. 

The site dedication and future memorial signify a beacon 
of hope. We look forward to welcoming you as we take this 
important step together towards honoring the past and 
inspiring future generations.

april 28 · 2–3 p.m.
great park, lot 8 
10000 great park blvd.
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